| t s already February! Last month at the start of the year,
we moved into the new Town Hall office, and started a
new chapter! Although it was sad to say goodbye to our
old building that had served us so well, and to part with
colleagues as we joined different divisions, it's nice to
have everyone together in the one building now! I'm
looking forward to all the ways we can work together in
our newly named Town Planning and Promotion Division
to bring the town together through international
exchange! Please come visit us if you have the chance,
and let us know any ideas you have for future events,
when the situation allows. Last month we also held the
next lesson in our Choumin Daigaku Eikaiwa series, and
learned all about occupations! This month is also the
month children in Chikujo's elementary and junior high
schools get to try our Australian-style lunch, so we're
looking forward to showing you photos in next month's
issuel
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